
                

 

Alpena County Clerk’s Office 

Bonnie Friedrichs, County Clerk 

720 W. Chisholm Street, Ste. 2 

Alpena, MI 49707-2453 

Phone: 989-354-9520 Fax: 989-354-9644 Email: countyclerk@alpenacounty.org 

 

 

June 3, 2021 

 

At the Full Board meeting of May 25, 2021 a motion was made to reimburse local entities for 

reasonable costs for conducting the 911 Surcharge ballot question. 

 

I have requested of the local clerks to provide me with a Reimbursement Claim form by June 14, 

2021. 

 

Are your reimbursing for all costs that are being submitted? 

 

From what Line Item? 
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